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From: @environment-agency.gov.uk>
Sent: 28 October 2024 10:30
To:  

Cc:
Subject: RE: Whitlingham WWTW

*EXTERNAL MAIL* - Please be aware this mail is from an external sender - THINK BEFORE YOU CLICK 

 
 
We met with the Pinebanks developers on 21 October to help them progress addressing the comments we 
raised. As things stand there is no change to our position. We're working to provide more clarity to all the GN 
councils following the strategic meeting on 15 October and have been liaising with national and legal 
colleagues on it last week, with further discussions taking place this week.  
 
We are planning to re-review our response to the Sweet Briar Retail Park (24/00849/RM) application, that was 
also raised during the 15th meeting. I will be liaising with my colleague  on this with a view to provide a further 
formal response this week as appropriate. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

From: @southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk>  
Sent: 24 October 2024 15:40 
To: @environment-agency.gov.uk>; J  

@anglianwater.co.uk>; @anglianwater.co.uk>;  
@anglianwater.co.uk>; @environment-agency.gov.uk> 

Cc: @southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Whitlingham WWTW 
 

 
 
Having regard to the likelihood that a JPS will take some Ɵme is there a clear interim response regarding some of the 
outstanding applicaƟons such as Pinebanks? 
 
Many thanks 
 

 
 

  
Director of Place 
t   e @southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk  

 You don't often get email from @southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk. Learn why this is important   
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Our Broadland and South Norfolk Councils offices are now based at Broadland Business Park in the Horizon Centre. 
Find out how you can access our services by visiting our website or by calling us on 01508 533633  

This email and any attachments are intended for the addressee only and may be confidential. If they come to you in error you must take no action based on 
them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please advise the sender by replying to this email immediately and then delete the original from your 
computer. Unless this email relates to Broadland District Council or South Norfolk Council business it will be regarded by the council as personal and will not 
be authorised by or sent on behalf of the councils. The sender will have sole responsibility for any legal actions or disputes that may arise. We have taken 
steps to ensure that this email and any attachments are free from known viruses but in keeping with good computing practice, you should ensure they are 
virus free. Emails sent from and received by members and employees of Broadland District Council and South Norfolk Council may be monitored.   
From: @environment-agency.gov.uk>  
Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2024 2:00 PM 
To: @southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk>;  

@anglianwater.co.uk>; T @anglianwater.co.uk>;  
@anglianwater.co.uk>; @environment-agency.gov.uk> 

Cc: @southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Whitlingham WWTW 
 

 
 

 
 
In terms of the outcomes from the meeting last week, it was agreed first and foremost that we need to 
continue proactive engagement between our parties on this. It was acknowledged by all parties present that 
there would likely be merit in exploring some form of Joint Position Statement (JPS), which is an approach that 
we have successfully applied elsewhere, and often involves LPAs, AWS and us being joint signatories.  
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Sustainable Places Planning Specialist – East Anglia Area 
Environment Agency | Iceni House, Cobham Road, Ipswich, Suffolk, IP3 9JD 
 

@environment-agency.gov.uk 
Work:  
 

 
 
National Customer Contact Centre: 03708 506506 
(Weekday Daytime calls may cost 8p plus up to 6p per minute from BT Weekend Unlimited. Mobile and other providers’ charges may vary.) 
  

Do your future plans have environmental issues or opportunities?Speak to us early! 
  
If you are planning a new project or development, we want to work with you to make the process as 
smooth as possible. We offer a tailored advice service with an assigned project manager giving you 
detailed and timely specialist advice. Early engagement can improve subsequent planning and 

permitting applications to you and your clients’ benefit.  More information can be found on our website here. 
 
 
 

From: @southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk>  
Sent: 17 October 2024 15:13 
To: @anglianwater.co.uk>; T  

@anglianwater.co.uk>; @anglianwater.co.uk>;  
@environment-agency.gov.uk>; @environment-agency.gov.uk> 

Cc: @southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk> 
Subject: Whitlingham WWTW 
 

Am I right in 
thinking that one of the outcomes was a shared posiƟon statement (or similar document) which is to be agreed by 
both AW and EA. This can then be used to help inform planning decisions moving forward without the need for 
bespoke advice on each case. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
  

Director of Place 
t   e @southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk  

 You don't often get email from @southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk. Learn why this is important   
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Our Broadland and South Norfolk Councils offices are now based at Broadland Business Park in the Horizon Centre. 
Find out how you can access our services by visiting our website or by calling us on 01508 533633  

This email and any attachments are intended for the addressee only and may be confidential. If they come to you in error you must take no action based on 
them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please advise the sender by replying to this email immediately and then delete the original from your 
computer. Unless this email relates to Broadland District Council or South Norfolk Council business it will be regarded by the council as personal and will not 
be authorised by or sent on behalf of the councils. The sender will have sole responsibility for any legal actions or disputes that may arise. We have taken 
steps to ensure that this email and any attachments are free from known viruses but in keeping with good computing practice, you should ensure they are 
virus free. Emails sent from and received by members and employees of Broadland District Council and South Norfolk Council may be monitored.   
This message has been sent using TLS 1.2 Information in this message may be confidential and may be legally 
privileged. If you have received this message by mistake, please notify the sender immediately, delete it and do not 
copy it to anyone else. We have checked this email and its attachments for viruses. But you should still check any 
attachment before opening it. We may have to make this message and any reply to it public if asked to under the 
Freedom of Information Act, Data Protection Act or for litigation. Email messages and attachments sent to or from 
any Environment Agency address may also be accessed by someone other than the sender or recipient, for business 
purposes.  
Information in this message may be confidential and may be legally privileged. If you have received 
this message by mistake, please notify the sender immediately, delete it and do not copy it to anyone 
else. We have checked this email and its attachments for viruses. But you should still check any 
attachment before opening it. We may have to make this message and any reply to it public if asked 
to under the Freedom of Information Act, Data Protection Act or for litigation. Email messages and 
attachments sent to or from any Environment Agency address may also be accessed by someone 
other than the sender or recipient, for business purposes.  


